Haag Design Associates, Inc.
1350 14th Avenue
Grafton, WI 53024

Dear Ted:

Now that Mari and I are settled into our new home and have had some time
to enjoy our new surroundings we’d like to, both, thank you and your staff for
the attention, care, and consideration given to Mari, myself, and the design of
our home.

We feel that you took a plan layout that maximized the river views and, in
spite of the fact that this layout could have presented some real problems
with roof lines and framing, your staff worked the plan, building siting,
elevations and framing so that the home became very buildable, attractive,
and livable.

We wish you and your staff every success and you can feel confident that we
would give your firm a very positive reference.

Sincerely,

Aﬁm and Mari1 Dickmann



